
MISSIONS PRESENTATION
SUNDAY, MARCH 24th 

Fr. Martin Ritsi, OCMC Executive Director and former
missionary in Kenya and Albania will be making a
presentation at St. Anthony's on Sunday, March 24th and have
an information table in the hall following the Divine Liturgy.  

Fr. Martin will share updates about OCMC’s work around the
world. Come and learn more about how we can answer
Christ's call to "go and make disciples of all nations". Continue
the work of sharing the Good News that began with Christ's
disciples and continues with US.

Visit www.ocmc.org to learn more about the work of OCMC
and how you can support it.

http://www.ocmc.org/

